INFORMATION REGARDING SUBMISSION OF:
SENIOR PHOTO & BABY PHOTO
FOR THE 2025 WESTHILL WARRIOR YEARBOOK

Senior Photo Information:

It is that time of the year to be thinking about senior yearbook photos! Of course, we want to include all
members of the Westhill Class of 2025 in the yearbook. We need to have you submit a photograph we
can use in the senior section of the yearbook. If you have already scheduled an appointment with a
photographer for this purpose, that is great! If you haven’t had a chance to do that, you should consider
doing so as soon as possible.

We will need to have a photo submitted on or before Friday, October 4, 2024 to send to our publishing
company. Please follow the following guidelines:

Photo Guidelines:

< We use only vertical (portrait) images.

<> Students must comply with the school dress code and use appropriate poses.
< Students may not wear sunglasses, hats, or any other distracting accessories.
< No props or other subjects.

<> Typically, head and shoulder shots are submitted.
< We reserve the right to crop a photo as necessary.

Any images that do not meet the specifications listed above will need to be submitted again
following the criteria.

Digital Image Guidelines:
< JPG files only should be submitted.
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Most of the area photographers will be able to send us your photo choice directly. Please have them email
the photo to: whsvearbook@westhillschools.org

Baby Photo Information:

The baby photo you select will also be used in the yearbook as well as the slide show presented at
graduation. We ask that you choose a baby photo (or a photo of your child as a youngster) and submit
that also by Friday, October 4, 2024. Although we can accept a photo print, a digital file is better for us
to work with, and it will also avoid our having to return your treasured photos prior to graduation.

If you have any other questions regarding senior portraits, please do not hesitate to contact
Mrs. Casper by email at whsyearbook@westhillschools.org or by voice mail at 426-3100.

Thank you!
Annette Casper, Yearbook Advisor
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